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I would like to submit one comment about the Planned replacement of the Messenger House…
 
TRAFFIC:  The roads to and from the Messenger House are narrow and without adequate shoulders. 
The Speed limit is 25 MPH; however, pass experience has seen many cars going to and from the
Messenger House in excess of this limit…in fact sometimes substantially higher than this limit.  
These roads are shared by walkers… a very dangerous situation.
 
It is the worst at beginning and ending of shift changes.   You can almost set your watch when at
8:05 am a speedy car late for work is traveling well over the 25 mph.  The same is true when an
employee leaves work and in a hurry to go home.
 
I propose some type of road calming devices such as table bumps; electronic speed monitoring and
regular speed monitoring by the Police Department.
 
Thanks for your consideration..
 
Mark D Freeman
10700 NE Valley Rd
206-399-8665
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